
10th October 2019 

  

Re: Future Development of Waterford Airport 

  

To whom it may concern: 

  

Dungarvan and West Waterford Chamber of Commerce would like to put on the record our 
support of the future development of Waterford Airport.  

  

With the North Quays Development Project, hopefully a new South East University, our 
fabulous Greenway, our existing businesses and everything Waterford and the South East has 
and will soon have to offer, it is only right that we have an airport to be proud of. 

  

We applaud the private investors who are being asked to put up €5m to help extend the 
runway at Waterford Airport and for their foresight and belief in Waterford as a business 
destination.  We are pleased also to hear that central government and local authorities will 
contribute up a further €7m, to restart commercial flights in our region. 

  

We welcome the fact that once the runway is extended, the airport will be able to 
accommodate large commercial passenger aircraft, which will add the potential for 
considerable numbers of routes and visitors to our region. 

  

Dungarvan and West Waterford Chamber of Commerce welcome the development of 
Waterford Airport and look forward to scheduled flights returning to Waterford.  Many of our 
member businesses will benefit from the arrival of tourists to our region and the feedback from 
membership is that Waterford Airport is a must for our region. 

 

 



Yours Sincerely  

Dungarvan & West Waterford Chamber 
Unit S32, The Plaza, 
Dungarvan, Co. Waterford. 
t: 058 45054 

www.dungarvanchamber.ie       

 

http://www.dungarvanchamber.ie/
https://www.facebook.com/dungarvanchamber/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/DvanChamber
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0bL9wR20DdQDekQtQyyqtA?view_as=subscriber

